
Funding from the Program on Climate Change for Publication and 
Regional Travel Costs Associated with GCeCS Capstone Projects 

 
The Graduate Certificate in Climate Change (GCeCS) requires a capstone project that 
focuses on communicating climate science.  To support the dissemination of the 
outcomes of these capstone efforts, the Program on Climate Change has two new 
opportunities.  
 
Support for publication costs.  Capstone projects sometimes lead to publications that 
are outside the scope of home department degree program requirements.  The PCC may 
support up to 50% of publication costs for papers that have come out of capstone projects 
and are unrelated to the disciplinary degree research or project requirements (i.e. M.S. 
thesis or capstone, PhD dissertation).  These will be evaluated on a case by case basis; the 
PCC will award up to 3 a year and not more than $1500 per publication.  A student may 
only receive this award once. 

 
To apply, please write a one to two page justification for support.   Include a title and 
an abstract of the paper that you intend to submit for publication and address the 
following:   

a) How this work is distinct from your degree project/thesis 
b) Where the paper will be submitted and estimated costs 
c) Why there is a need for funding 

 
Support for travel related to capstone projects. The PCC supports modest travel costs 
for active PCC participants to give climate-related outreach presentations that engage 
regional audiences (non-airline travel) beyond UW.  This support is also available to all 
GCeCS students delivering capstone presentations.  Support will be determined on a case 
by case basis.  To apply please articulate the following: 

a) The audience that you will be serving 
b) The venue/location, topic and format of the engagement 
c) Estimated costs 

   
Please submit requests to Miriam in the PCC office, uwpcc@uw.edu 
 


